
 

 

   Crossflatts Primary School  
Welcome Back – Year 6, Year 1, Reception and Nursery 

From Monday 15th June, we are welcoming back some children in Years 

6, 1, Reception and Nursery. School will feel a little different and there 

are a few things we need you to know. 

• When you arrive in the morning, please line up at a distance of 2m, 

at your designated gate. 

• Mrs Thirkill, Mrs Dobson or Miss MacCuish will welcome you on to 

the playground and you will say goodbye to your parent at the gate. 

• From the gate you will be sent to an adult on the playground who is 

your bubble lead. 

• Please only bring a coat, a water bottle and your packed lunch. 

• You can choose to wear a face mask if your parents would like you 

to. Some of our staff may also choose to wear masks. 

• You will be working in a bubble with other children, led by your 

adult bubble lead. You will only mix with the children in your 

bubble. 

• We will wash our hands regularly throughout the day, using soap 

and warm water. 

• You will play out in a certain playground, with children in your 

bubble. Whilst playing, we ask that you don’t touch other children. 

There are lots of non-contact games you can play. 

• You will have a workstation in your bubble (not Reception) and all of 

your things will be kept at your workstation. 

• You will have your lunch in the classroom, before going out to play. 

• There must be no sharing of food, at lunchtime. 

• Each bubble will use a certain toilet block. 

• We will get outside regularly throughout the day so please make sure 

you are wearing comfortable shoes (trainers are OK). 

• At the end of the day, you will be taken on to the playground with 

your bubble lead and when your parent arrives at the gate you will 

then be sent over to them. 

• Parents unfortunately will not be able to come on to the playground 

and if they need to speak to a teacher, this must be done over the 

phone. 

We are looking forward to seeing you after such a long time away 

from school. Please be prepared and understand the new rules that 

we need to follow at Crossflatts Primary School, to keep us all safe. 


